
Harry Lindmark


From: Harry Lindmark


Sent: Friday, September 6, 2019 10:07 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Communication of 9/6/19


Ms Roberts;  What is wrong with your team?  The press release contradicting the NWS seems like a blatant


attempt to cover for Mr. Trump's inaccurate and misleading comments.  NOAA's credibility will suffer from


this release and you show yourselves as servants to the ego of one man.   Science and accuracy are more


important than bowing down to one man's need to feel superior and never admit an error.


You should be ashamed.


--

Harry Lindmark
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